
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Tuesday 5th March 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Comic Relief/Red Nose Day 

Friday 15th March 2024 

 

Red Nose Day is back and we’re all looking forward to a chance to get together for a giggle. 

 

Here’s what we’ve got planned… 

 

 Come dressed up as a Superhero or another character for the day 

or 

 Come dressed in spots and/or strips or something red 

                                     or 

 Come dressed in comfy clothes/your school uniform 

 Each class take part in the daily mile organised by our school sports leaders 

 

We are asking that you make a donation online at: https://donation.comicrelief.com/and not send 

the children into school with money.  

 

However much we raise, it will change lives, both here in the UK and worldwide. 

 

In fact, £50 could provide training to a pre-school teacher and a health volunteer to help 

improve the health, wellbeing and education of young children in Kenya. £500 could get 2,000 

meals to children and families most in need in the UK. 

 

We’ll also be using Red Nose Day as a learning opportunity to explore the issues facing young 

people across the world, and how the money we raise can help. 

 

We really appreciate your support and hope that you’ll have fun helping us raise lots of money 

for Red Nose Day.  

 

We realise that some families may not have extra funds to make a donation this year. We would 

still like your child/ren to take part in all the dressing up and activities. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Julie Chaplin 

Year 4 Teacher 


